
PULSE Student Worker Scholarship Rubric 

 Excellent  Very Good Good  Fair  Insufficient  

Years of Service in 
Purdue Libraries  

Worked 5+ semesters Worked 4+ semesters Worked 3+ semesters Worked 2+ semesters Worked 1+ semester 

GPA  4.0 to 3.6 3.59 to 3.2 3.19 to 2.8 2.79 to 2.4 Less than 2.39 

Extracurricular 
Activities 

Does not include 
academic honors or 

scholarships  

 

Commitment beyond 
position in significant 
ways through major 

leadership positions or 
multiple activities. 

Commitment beyond 
position in important 

ways through 
leadership positions or 

multiple activities. 

Commitment beyond 
position through 

participating in multiple 
activities. 

Commitment beyond 
position through 

participating in another 
activity. 

No outside 
commitments or 
activities beyond 

position. 

Contributions to 
Purdue Libraries  

Described a significant 
contribution to their unit 

that went above and 
beyond their normal 

duties. 

Described a 
contribution to their unit 
that was executed with 

creativity or high 
effectiveness. 

Described a 
contribution to their unit 

that was successful 
and completed their 

assigned duties. 

Described a general 
contribution, but lacked 

specifics on how it fit 
with the overall unit. 

Described a general 
task, but failed to 

provide how it was 
necessary or beneficial 

to unit. 

Current and Future 
Success from Purdue 

Libraries 

Described 3+ specific 
skills and experiences 
from student position. 

Provided concrete 
ways current position 

will benefit their future. 

Described 2 specific 
skills and experiences 
from student position. 

Provided concrete 
ways current position 

will benefit their future. 

Described 1 specific 
skill and experience 

from student position. 
Provided concrete 

ways current position 
will benefit their future. 

Described generalized 
skills or experiences 

from student position. 

Described no specific 
skills or experiences 
from the position or 
unrelated ways the 
position will benefit 
them in the future. 

Supervisor 
Recommendation  

Supervisor’s score 
95%+ and discusses 
specifics the student 
worker executed their 

duties effectively. 

Supervisor’s score 
90%+ and discusses 
specifics the student 
worker executed their 

duties effectively. 

Supervisor’s score 
85%+ and says the 

student worker 
executed their duties 

effectively without 
specifics. 

Supervisor’s score 
80%+ and says the 

student worker 
executed their duties 

effectively with no 
specifics. 

Supervisor’s score 
<79% and says the 

student worker 
executed their duties 

effectively with no 
specifics. 

                 


